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Dear Committee Members, 

 

I am writing to express strong opposition to HB 3414. My primary concern is 

regarding Section 2 of HB 3414 which would require municipalities to give variances 

from land use regulations to housing developers. This is an atrocious rollback of 

environmental protections on urban landscapes and a threat to the wellbeing of our 

planet. Please remove Section 2. I am in support of this legislation if Section 2 is 

removed. 

 

Thank you, 

Kristen Sartor 


